
 
 
 

REPORT OF THE 
NCAA DIVISION I MEN’S SOCCER COMMITTEE 

APRIL 29, 2025, VIDEOCONFERENCE 

ACTION ITEMS. 
 
• None. 

INFORMATIONAL ITEMS. 
 
1. Division I Sport Oversight Committee report. The committee reviewed the most recent DI 

SOC committee report and highlighted two soccer specific items. DI SOC approved mandatory 
video review during all rounds of the championship with a 2025 championship effective date. 
The committee tabled the men’s soccer committee request to adjust the dates of competition 
for the first and second rounds. The group will revisit this request are their upcoming meetings.   

2. Academic and membership affairs update. The committee received an update from the AMA 
staff.  

3. Other business.  

a. US Soccer Concept. The committee continues to be very interested in the United States 
Soccer concept which includes an adjustment to the championship structure and playing 
and practice season. The committee is anticipating an update from US Soccer sometime in 
May.  

Committee Chair:  Tim Bernal, University of Kentucky, Sun Belt Conference  
Staff Liaison(s): Micaela Liddane, Championships and Alliances  
 

Division I Men’s Soccer Committee 
April 29, 2025, Meeting 

Attendees: 
Robert Emmerich, Stonybrook University. 
Bo Oshoniyi, Dartmouth College. 
Brian Mackin, University of North Carolina at Greensboro. 
Carlos Somono, University of North Carolina, Chapel Hill.  
Russell Payne, Northwestern University. 
Absentees: 
Tim Bernal, University of Kentucky. 
Bob Butehorn, University of South Florida. 
Guests in Attendance: 
None.    
NCAA Staff Liaison in Attendance: 
Micaela Liddane, Championships and Alliances. 
Other NCAA Staff Members in Attendance: 
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Abigail Markey, Academic and Membership Affairs.  . 
 


